
 

 

 

Dear Aspen Parents, 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! We are so excited you are here and hope that you and your 

student(s) have a wonderful experience at Aspen. We also hope you’ll take the time to get to know the ASPEN 

PFA (Parent Faculty Association). Our mission is “to assist in making our children’s educational experience the 

best it can be by creating an atmosphere of community, family volunteerism, and teacher/parent 

communication, through funding that will augment a fully rounded learning experience, while inviting all 

people in our community to be an active part of the learning experience.” 

This school year our Art & Dance specialists will be back on campus to enrich the lives of all students. We are 

also bringing back as many events as possible that were traditions in years past such as Movie Night, Harvest 

Festival, Red Ribbon Week, The Roadrunner Run, assemblies, Family Reading Night, and so many more.  

We hope you’ll take the step to support us through volunteering your time and talents, and/or making a 

financial contribution. As a 501 (c)(3) non-profit, completely volunteer-run organization, the money we raise 

goes directly to supporting Aspen and its students.  

Here is our Welcome Packet. We hope you take the time to look at it. Please complete the form and return 

them to your child’s teacher or drop them off in the Aspen Office!  

Please make sure to stay in touch and follow along with us. You can email us at any time at: 

aspenroadrunnerspfa@gmail.com 

Follow us on: 

Instagram @Aspenelementaryschool 

Twitter @Aspenelem 

Facebook @AspenElementaryCVUSD  

 

Thank you for helping us make Aspen a great place to learn and grow! 

Your PFA Co-Presidents, MeepMeep 

Denise Lucarelli & Alison Friedman 


